
A message from 6th Grade Chair

Tracey Davis

Dear Parents,
 
Happy Holidays!
 
If you didn't get a chance to attend the Mix & Mingle at Ciao Grazie on November 30th, you
missed out!  The event was open to all CRS moms and dads and a terrific opportunity for
new families to meet some of our "tenured" families.  Nordini & Thompson graciously
donated (yummy) appetizers and it was a lot of fun seeing everyone.  Keep an eye out for
the next one!
 
As the holidays rapidly approach, please get your donations for the Middle School Class
Fund in ASAP.  The 6th Grade team, including Mrs. Rodriguez, Mrs. Gerding, Mr. Fred, Mrs.
Buogiorno and the Specials teachers will be recognized.  But, we still need your support if
you haven't already.
 

There are 2 other ways you can help:
 
For Middle School teachers specifically, the Middle School Volunteer Team is
planning to deliver a box of cookies, hot coco and homemade cards/tags to each
teacher on Monday, December 18th between 9 am - 12 pm.  If you would like to
donate supplies or help out that morning to spread some appreciation and holiday
cheer to our terrific and amazing teachers then please see the Sign Up Genius below.

Middle School Teacher Appreciation Sign Up Genius
 
For all CRS Staff, there will also be an ALL Staff Holiday Luncheon, led by Lindsey
Harrington and hosted by Parent Volunteers (you), on December 20th at 1:15. If you
would like to contribute food, desserts, and drinks then please see the Sign Up Genius
below. This is an event much anticipated and appreciated.  Get your cooking on!

Winter Wonderland CRS Staff Luncheon Sign Up Genius
 
If you would like to go "above and beyond" individually, each teacher's Wish List can
be found on the CRPTO.COM website under Volunteers/Parent Resources Wish Lists. If
you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 
Middle School News & Updates
Order a Yearbook:
Prices are $35 until the end of December and will then increase to $40 on January 1st.  To
order: www.susd.org then go to ONLINE PAYMENTS to purchase.

Arizona Tax Credit
The Arizona tax credit donation campaign allows you to lower your Arizona tax bill while
simultaneously funding these important Copper Ridge programs:

Field trips to Catalina, Pioneer Village, Musical Instrument Museum, and more
Athletic Programs and Middle School Lunch Sports Club
PBIS and the CRS Way
Music Therapy
Boys and Girls Club

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLBZL77ENlNUPkfM2cHgKHWZGJ8g4kIecruo14Sphuolws2Chybr5SwwLpPU9BI9DxmlW98sijxTzUXzbnRN8lmxJnamt96L3pllsDBkFZQw6SRwtRSSfWvbxcCXTTZwiZGVFl-bJNXkRxE5EoZPj2ASaocKjZGnMx7WQNtp4OZZHYVwzVT0Y3Ke_tEehXG7_3z3yOeFjCGhPOGS9U8esHARZuhYP4BmOdfFQDZBfJmDoexyt_fHnr5K3_SI4lqQq7E974ImWkkzX9PPVlbviOhQEatB3JX6D8g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLA-Yjqe2UWR_3GEKEEx5VO9Kvhu__CIUaigaZt3iCBfMrEVEGJbpxzoGGV0ApqI7f-zaVqJA7_RUuGrE33dMTTUL2yuzD0CntDx3JOEWnO93QdRP5vWe9ygTbLz1poH-l2fWxJC85MRbL0QV5p4pJhrpKK_zIHY0y1ZNvAFqvvd847BZMGDr7h2Lb9YwSQ1_4cYx1nCtC3RHdaedxvEYsakfvZSS0IB5tv-yCpRNacSTvNXCX-ZkezA12wAaWHqecd8QpvrYHDTR3XAZ_dBttcxwKPiAsBFB4lFaGghTYHkFoKfGNTqC3bKJtc8Qp2KFSfgl1LiUSwDH&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLGEp7eiYgip8UOqdrZp9yjb5G7nrEZDPjKgYihMnQ2HfY6m6FUqF5t2T0aikg_YVWECC5g0g5ykzjcccveVVCqB1JHpaHCXqUf3TwOZl3EJtizo5NTyHYEc_ucTOc7XfepzqbFM6ySIZcnntllpWs-uT0csKwGQbUZ5IRTIse7M7m7-hlVC3tbUyMyx3V9MJAoTd10WDkvVMV8yAdFBhKh78UZW_jzkV7A4yLefwHiYyRUJWzF3KR4kyExPE1DryjouUCcnMVw3V2iyI0VzK3RVAUO7MldDnxWOcJpFV5jZkzwtLtN6gWQrjIUX6yK2wv3hRseueyFbs&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLBZL77ENlNUPkfM2cHgKHWZGJ8g4kIecruo14Sphuolws2Chybr5SwwLpPU9BI9DxmlW98sijxTzUXzbnRN8lmxJnamt96L3pllsDBkFZQw6SRwtRSSfWvbxcCXTTZwiZGVFl-bJNXkRxE5EoZPj2ASaocKjZGnMx7WQNtp4OZZHYVwzVT0Y3Ke_tEehXG7_3z3yOeFjCGhPOGS9U8esHARZuhYP4BmOdfFQDZBfJmDoexyt_fHnr5K3_SI4lqQq7E974ImWkkzX9PPVlbviOhQEatB3JX6D8g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLA-Yjqe2UWR_sIdoGRtef9jIk0acMWE59xa2uYfXqYt-4di3KnJkbc6zNjZE8AhL0zaU9fZn88szQYNo60jy7RCMGLPeQKSswR6pUefQ1-3125vR4Flj2M0uK_pzHE4INTq91FbLE9yrSQKNXGPbWR5g9yqocMnvtHfR4FbdaFabmLEXIET2ATx6xt_7gfcF2BhNoSUgI8w3r-a1Dj65aP1_heQnYv-fnmc8I8YJqvnrqU_wj4DnmmYLKgBfvUVQjsku2wFo65fF3CYtfVbavP6Wb7NW31O763uvHw3cE-JU2D734ANDslQ0RNNs3NFjbOsPuBT9LEUe2LO0S13U6_c=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLA-Yjqe2UWR_zlLcVf2vk_7EnciGko_PToGl8898bBefCSDlTDT-dPXoV1iEVLEbPf5LE-sPPPlcREWkPrHqCjXkrKR8wTCm_H-xgA7VSFvy8OmSpaYgWY2ZnHBbpp0ItcQBG-PVioM-ZoaaqXtH5dOgC-DDz59jmbnoVnQnjdWdbT35_fnjnbizuzHX4YgNueKRAzoNnqPtxXAPJuPynT5LoCbVqFWGCvGhdKcluBdH7zmSfjMjGUa8U3tnhiuGaDuohMqzP4iIPcwJHaXxL9Gxn8fn6EtIww==&c=&ch=


Copper Ridge goal is to raise $200,000! For more information or a form please see
below: 

 Tax Credit Letter
 Tax Credit Form

CRS SCHOOL CLUBS
Math Tutoring: Does your child need a little extra help in Math?  Mr. Fred is now tutoring
Tuesday and Wednesday mornings before School from 7:30-8:30am.  He can help with all
math questions and is open to all 5th, 6th, 7th and 8th grade students.  It will take place in
Room 200.  To reserve a spot, email Mr. Fred the day before by 6pm.  

Tutoring is also offered daily at lunch for all 5th and 6th grade students, they can just show
up for that.  This is a program funded by the Tax Credit donations and is NO COST to you!

Academic Support: Is your child's binder a mess, are they falling behind with homework,
is studying too difficult or do they need help with writing?  Mrs. Gerding and Mrs. Rodriguez
are offering an academic support class on Mondays and Tuesdays from 7:30-8:30am.  This
is open to all 6th, 7th and 8th grade students. This is a program funded by the Tax Credit
donations and is NO COST to you!

Fall sports are underway and our students are exhibiting Copper Ridge School pride! 
 
Middle School Registration form: Principal Slover is requesting that all Parents of
incoming Middle School parents complete so that they can best plan for enrollment and
teachers for the next school year. 
 
CRPTO DECEMBER SAVE THE DATE  
18 - Middle School Teacher Gifts 9-12 pm
20 - All CRS Staff Holiday Luncheon 1:15 pm
20 - Early Release at 1:15 pm
25-29 Winter Vacation

Don't miss the Family Week at a Glance emails from Principal Slover and The Blaze for
other news and events.  If you have any other questions, feel free to contact me.  Better
yet, most of the information you might need can be found at CRPTO.COM or SUSD.ORG.
 
Best,

Tracey Davis
6th Grade Chair
Mom of Blake (6th) and Delaney (5th)
Proud Copper Ridge School Family Since Kindergarten 2011-12

CRPTO.COM
Be Connected. Be Informed. Be Involved.

See what's happening on our social sites

   
Join our classroom @CRPTO on Remind.com 

 for text announcements and reminders

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLA-Yjqe2UWR_mYswNqew8UfiB4H3ZF04J1xfxVQRVh8XRBaAR0YrfyfETSNIMMRk5_XwBFtru0LVh3zpoP72JeP0_A9UYoLA4SumTmp7ayKM77iFeW-dpSvh5bl_uxRcU0KYvDqM6r-retIvAMwriPzSPZIzCrZ4wUAvtvakDpHmlvBeCjEsLveX5gcAqdwoOUZo5q3yM-Ad&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLA-Yjqe2UWR_2j6jPHKek-FGMrDpG_Rk-yN7SdnxMnaQzWb0uH0dY1_EHoPXwrEN9trgDZbN8_GuYbyYUBLWe2tVkjWS7eNaBpygEIrvjCubrPmH6BRHw2yzyq4XMDm_5zfPLVPdgTeO40zD-V54fYGr4eF0e_Cs9tNynyXjVoa9DKlfsWMWLqjroRHohidiBHaYVmIdUhMV&c=&ch=
mailto:kfrederick@susd.org
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLBZL77ENlNUPkfM2cHgKHWZGJ8g4kIecruo14Sphuolws2Chybr5SwwLpPU9BI9DxmlW98sijxTzUXzbnRN8lmxJnamt96L3pllsDBkFZQw6SRwtRSSfWvbxcCXTTZwiZGVFl-bJNXkRxE5EoZPj2ASaocKjZGnMx7WQNtp4OZZHYVwzVT0Y3Ke_tEehXG7_3z3yOeFjCGhPOGS9U8esHARZuhYP4BmOdfFQDZBfJmDoexyt_fHnr5K3_SI4lqQq7E974ImWkkzX9PPVlbviOhQEatB3JX6D8g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLA-Yjqe2UWR_zlLcVf2vk_7EnciGko_PToGl8898bBefCSDlTDT-dPXoV1iEVLEbPf5LE-sPPPlcREWkPrHqCjXkrKR8wTCm_H-xgA7VSFvy8OmSpaYgWY2ZnHBbpp0ItcQBG-PVioM-ZoaaqXtH5dOgC-DDz59jmbnoVnQnjdWdbT35_fnjnbizuzHX4YgNueKRAzoNnqPtxXAPJuPynT5LoCbVqFWGCvGhdKcluBdH7zmSfjMjGUa8U3tnhiuGaDuohMqzP4iIPcwJHaXxL9Gxn8fn6EtIww==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLBZL77ENlNUPkfM2cHgKHWZGJ8g4kIecruo14Sphuolws2Chybr5SwwLpPU9BI9DxmlW98sijxTzUXzbnRN8lmxJnamt96L3pllsDBkFZQw6SRwtRSSfWvbxcCXTTZwiZGVFl-bJNXkRxE5EoZPj2ASaocKjZGnMx7WQNtp4OZZHYVwzVT0Y3Ke_tEehXG7_3z3yOeFjCGhPOGS9U8esHARZuhYP4BmOdfFQDZBfJmDoexyt_fHnr5K3_SI4lqQq7E974ImWkkzX9PPVlbviOhQEatB3JX6D8g==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLFR7ASUFNJyijLVBY6I5vEEd6dIqAw285nrj3rqJwfDBJ_EPgLLFKSbhQeU87vk-7y50610I_WB8YvHOsb4kh1UA8g1DlPVGmIbJwVN3cS0tQhpSamtbN9uHR9JVyw4YLQ==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLNdo6bC1Cex0eMpUxHAAAANZJDeMCTNlQaLodOO_Ri5H3kdX_sucZ9SjucF5hfKO9YWMFw1Jy3WdpKPCZmlrXEXdS_yY2R-Ql3VsdgcWPEKfQTA4euvObTjGjW1IsJMX0Cac9nL8rYuA&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLPxDF7txIQd207LdoulRQsreY9_YA3Mpp6av3db-B_lDiQJLZ43rMETKnMNGuYcYYEuh9I0SUHspz6cPD8bb9t02ODpVimmTot-ERtzAqLvLEH-qfRsdL8i-WNpe6ako2MZwGfjkD11UVEOA_KOhzzIOYRZkxjPWJ5UVtzWj-I1gw-WQA5TmuY1RQd86G9rBB7pTOMucqGql3hunsDT90X8uV7gBxxjkGZ2dRg6qp1enW8TqnKTNuUXiXGpdgCd6PEILyAixM3vG9yuHQNE8gcMaema2fI2SVA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLOcukZjSJtOxz4uzU7m-7voCATjNX0C_3dTIj6HHEY1tOkSUqX5RtAS3S_ejQ5vfzXqufoN2bPNQXgfhzZP5DGEYsA6hl14kAVAOHg6S3hxAqYZgM2kDp7Gi2_aiOlndy2w17ynItujL&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001N-ywdumtto90oFh__19LGmw_LuE06oF30GCoO1F3d3u_a4E9geqsLIx0Qnoow7l-Qeor1dMtxN5bhEL2ltAqj6xmkr7hkczLyVCSmUsRenQQl5efTgGE4oXV1CqPn5ClAHT9SWSZMp96MrOJKx7kjv00OztOJetmT4xXsst2Z8aRkDMOOxWrR2hTC3aqr4YMSKymrZ302Mq3AHJf6n0gPVYOSUR1v4odnJ2z3Rpfnx1_8a7a7jXdeTRowrCoV8P1Gogsi8AJayQZosAQOqOrq2d9jM4hkCi0TbxWCv3co88RC0bF8bueD6dDZbMW4KmutJVFgUvv3lgkIcu6u9dnw1zG6BMcCJcY&c=&ch=

